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As a result of the Company entering wind-down and the orderly realisation of assets, it will 
not comply with the Sustainability Disclosure Requirement (SDR) and will not be seeking to 
apply one of the four available labels. 

The intention of the SDR regime is to support consumers to make an informed investment 
choice.  However, the Company is no longer seeking new investors and is not being actively 
marketed to any potential investors, including retail customers.  There is therefore limited 
benefit were the Company to comply with the regime.  At the same time, the main purpose 
for the Company as it enters wind-down is a responsible and managed sale of assets to 
maximise value for existing shareholders.  The limited benefit when the Company is not 
seeking new investors has been weighed against the cost impact for existing investors and it 
has been deemed most appropriate not to comply.


